
Hello, 

I missed you so much! One good thing about 
having to stay home is I can visit you again. Yay! 

Santa said I can only stay for a few days while 
the cleaning elves scrub down Santa’s workshop. 
Don’t worry we are wearing our elf masks, 
washing our hands and all very well. Best of all, 
toy production is still on schedule for December!

I thought you would enjoy this silly coloring 
page. Please color this and I will hang your art 
on the workshop bulletin board when I get back 
to work. I can’t wait to see! 

Love your friend, 

P.S. - Don’t forget to be good so I can tell Santa 
how awesome you have been lately.

Sign the note from your elf and color a tiny coloring sheet to leave for your child, along with 
some crayons and the kid sized coloring sheet. Stick one of the face masks onto your elf if you 
want. Twine works great for the ear straps. Enjoy! 

--> Share photos of your Quarantine Elf on Instagram with the hashtag #LLBlogElf for a 
chance to get featured on Living Locurto. We would love to see!
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All artwork is original design by Amy at LivingLocurto.com and not intended for commercial use.

You may not share with friends by:

• copying to a USB drive

Any of these acts is copyright infringement, a felony o ense, punishable by imprisonment and 

gain. You may not resale these designs in anyway.

  • You may print from your home printer.
  • You have permission to print at Staples or any other quick print or photo lab.

may not be shared or used for commercial gain without the express written permission of Amy 
Locurto at livinglocurto.com.

which is prohibited by law.

rented, resold, distributed, transferred, or posted across a bulletin board, network, modem, 

(including CDs, diskettes, or other storage medium) for reasons other than back-up purposes.

Thank you, 

Amy Locurto

Founder
livinglocurto.com


